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Dear Parents  

          7 May 2024 
VISIT TO BARRY ISLAND 
Thursday 6th June 2024 

 
We are delighted to confirm we have arranged for KS1 children to visit Barry Island, on Thursday 6th June, with both 
Blakeney and Walmore Hill Primary School KS1 children. 
 
We will be travelling with Grindles Coaches and will be leaving at 9:00am so please bring your child to school by 
8:30am at the latest. We plan on returning by the end of the school day, (traffic dependent) and will send updates 
via Class Dojo. 
 
Hopefully the sun will be shining, so please ensure your child brings a sun hat and suncream which they will be asked 
to apply throughout the day. Please also provide them with a packed lunch, snack(s) and drink(s). 
 
Children are welcome to bring some pocket money as we hope to have time to buy an ice-cream. The money will 
need to be kept in their bags in a secure envelope / purse and no more than £5 please. 
 
The cost per child for the trip is £10.00, which is a voluntary contribution that we ask for and the school will also be 
contributing to this trip, however, if we don’t have enough paying contributions, then unfortunately we may not be 
able to go ahead with the school trip. 
 
Please can you complete the below slip and return to the office, no later than Friday 17th May. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Nicki Allen 
Head of School 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return by Friday 17th May 2024 

 
I DO / DO NOT (delete as applicable) give permission for my child ______________________________________ to 
go on the Barry Island school trip on Thursday 6th June and travel by coach with Grindles Coaches. 
 
I have made a payment of £10.00 on Parent Pay:  
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________     Dated: ______________________________ 
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